eptember

of Nuclear

Nuclear Req

1 Letter
mor.wea

nt ymatior

9509260144 PS0920
PDR ADDCK 05000454
P PDR




A

NRC Document Control Desk

September 20, 1995

Page 2

cables will be re-routed and the remaining 39 cables have been determined not to be
required to assure Safe Shutdown and will remain as installed.

The cables being re-routed will be located so that their corresponding redundant
counterpart and its associated support equipment cables are not located in the same
zone as the re-routed cable. Therefore, one of the redundant components and all its
required support equipment will be available for a fire occurring in any fire zone. In some
cases, walls and floors separating fire zunes containing redundant components do not
carry a fire rating of 3 huurs (aithough they are of 3 hour construction). Deviations fromn
Appendix R will be prepared to justify the use of non-fire rated floors and walls
consistent with deviations previously approved by the NRC for Byron Station. These
deviations will be evaluated in ac.ordance with 10CFR50.59 and submitted in a future
Fire Protection Report Amendment, The design of cable re-routes is in progress and will
be complete for both units by January 1996. The installation of the new cables began
in September 1995 for Unit 1 and will begiri in May 1996 for Unit 2. All cable re-route
installations are expected to be completed prior to December 1996.

The 10 cables currently protected with Thermoc-Lag and designated to be
protected with DARMATT KM-1 are all located on Unit 1. Seven of the ten cables have
already been protected with a 1-hour rated DARMATT KM-1 fire barrier. The remaining
3 cables will be protected with DARMATT KM-1 in the second quarter of 1996.

The 83 cables that have been determined r.0t to be required to assure Safe
Shutdown will remain as they currently are routed with the Thermo-Lag abandoned in
place. In some cases, circuit char.ges to seiected equipment are required 10 support the
conclusion that Safe Shutdown can be achieved. The necessary circuit changes will be
installed during refueling outages scheduled in 1996. Approved Byron Calculations
document that each of these cables is not required to assure Safe Shutdown. Revisions
to the Fire Protection Report Safe Shutuown Analyses based on these calculations will
be prepared and submitted to the NRC in a Fire Protection Report Amendment scheduled
for Dece.nber 1996.

As discussed above, all actions necessary to resolve the Thermo-Lag (GL 92-08)
issues at Byron are expected to be completed by the end of 1996. Foliowing the
completion of Unit 1 work activities (June 1996), a progress update and any changes in
resolution plans or schedule will be provided.

Kenneth L. Graesser
Site Vice President
Byron Nuclear Station
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ce: H. Miller, Regional Administrator-Rlli
G. Dick, Project Manager, Byron, NRR
H. Peterson, Senior Resident Inspector (Byron)
Office of Nuclear Safety - IDNS
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